

TERM 2 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 2
JUNE 2023



COLLEGE APPLICATIONS FOR 2025

Calling all Sibling Applications . We will soon be commencing our interview process for students commencing in 2025.

If you have a child you would like to enrol for 2025, please visit our website www.thac.nsw.edu.au/content/applying-now and complete the application form to ensure you have sibling priority. Positions cannot be guaranteed unless an application has been submitted.

Our Year 7 2025 Interviews will commence in early Term 3 so please get your application in as soon as possible.

We kindly remind families to notify the College if your child will not be continuing onto next year providing at least a terms notice in writing to our Enrolments team.

If you have any questions, please contact our office on 9608 0033 and speak to Marissa Poll (Junior School) or Amanda Low (Senior School).